
PRITCHETT WATER SUPPLY 

 

3670 ST HWY 155 S 
GILMER, TX 75645-8063 

903-734-5438      
 Fax:   903-734-4497      

 
TO:   Members/Consumers of Pritchett Water Supply Corp. 
DATE:   November 22, 2023 
SUBJECT:  Water Rates 
 
Due to the rising cost of materials, new construction, upgrades and improvements to the system.   The 
Board of Directors approved at the Regular Business Meeting, November 21, 2023 to raise the Service  
Availability Fees and the gallon tiers with a minimal increase on each tier.  This will be included in the  
January 1, 2024 billing (approximately Nov. 15 thru Dec. 15 usage). 
 
The current rates:        ¾ meter 1”  1 1/2"         2”  
 Service Availability Fee/Zero Gallons   $25.00  $62.50  $125.00       $200.00  
The current gallon tiers and rates are as follows:  
          1 – 5,000 Gallons     $   4.35 per 1,000 Gallons 
  5,001 – 10,000 Gallons     $   4.60 per 1,000 Gallons 
10,001 – 20,000 Gallons     $   5.10 per 1,000 Gallons 
20,001 – 30,000 Gallons     $   5.60 per 1,000 Gallons 
30,001 – 40,000 Gallons     $   6.10 per 1,000 Gallons 
Over        40,000 Gallons     $   6.60 per 1,000 Gallons  
 
The changing rates:        ¾ meter 1”  1 1/2"         2”  
 Service Availability Fee/Zero Gallons   $27.50  $68.75  137.50         $220.00  
The changing gallon tiers and rates are as follows:  
          1 – 5,000 Gallons     $   4.85 per 1,000 Gallons 
  5,001 – 10,000 Gallons     $   5.10 per 1,000 Gallons 
10,001 – 20,000 Gallons     $   5.60 per 1,000 Gallons 
20,001 – 30,000 Gallons     $   6.10 per 1,000 Gallons 
30,001 – 40,000 Gallons     $   6.60 per 1,000 Gallons 
Over        40,000 Gallons     $   7.10 per 1,000 Gallons 
 
                                                         ALL BILLS DUE ON THE 15th OF EACH MONTH  
                              Water Bills Assessed a Late Fee after 4:00 p.m. on the 15th of each Month 
 
If you have any questions regarding this new rate, please call the Office at 903-734-5438, 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
We would like to thank each Member for the cooperation we receive and ask your understanding as we strive to 
keep our water system running at a reasonable cost. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charles Meador, Manager 


